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From: Paul Jankowsky [jankowsky@un.org]
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 10:47 PM
To: Anne Bayefsky; Andrei Abramov; kerryp@state.gov
Cc: Erdwine Antoine; Malinda Mccormack; Joop Theunissen; Pass Office06; Wolfgang Grieger; Albert Lyttle
Subject: 
Dear Anne,

….I can not and will not issue passes for a meeting if the organisers instruct me not to issue additional passes that they did not request.  
….

Lt Paul Jankowsky
OIC Pass and ID Unit
United Nations
Security and Safety Service


  From: Anne Bayefsky [Anne.Bayefsky@touro.edu]
  Sent: 11/15/2013 09:13 PM EST
  To: Paul Jankowsky; Andrei Abramov; "kerryp@state.gov" <kerryp@state.gov>
  Cc: Erdwine Antoine; Malinda Mccormack; Joop Theunissen; Pass Office06
  Subject: 

Lt. Jankowsky,
 
…. 
1. The event is advertised as open to all NGOs on the UN website. 
 
· Here's the announcement of the event on the UN site:  http://unispal.un.org/unispal.nsf/V_Bloc20/solidaritypage?OpenDocument&ExpandSection=1   
 
"At United Nations Headquarters in New York, the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People each year holds a special meeting to observe the Solidarity Day. Invited speakers include the Secretary-General, the President of the General Assembly, the President of the Security Council, and representatives of relevant United Nations bodies, intergovernmental organizations and Palestine. NGOs are invited to attend "
 
· And again on the UN website: http://unispal.un.org/unispal.nsf/solidarity.htm  
 
"This year's observance at United Nations Headquarters in New York will take place on Monday, 25 November 2013."
 
· And here is today's UN Journal  http://www.un.org/Docs/journal/En/20131115e.pdf 
 
under the subject of  "Forthcoming official meetings" 
 
"General Assembly 
Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People 
The 355th meeting of the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People will be held on Monday, 18 November 2013, at 10:30, in the Economic and Social Chamber (CB)." 
 
There is absolutely no indication anywhere that this is not a public event with an open invitation.  
 
[ ….]

From: Paul Jankowsky [jankowsky@un.org]
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 6:00 PM
To: Anne Bayefsky
Cc: Andrei Abramov; Erdwine Antoine; kerryp@state.gov; Malinda Mccormack; Joop Theunissen; Pass Office06; grieger@un.org
Subject: Re: Request for Temporary Passes for 25-26 November 2013
Dear Anne,

I am afraid…The Division of Palestinian Rights will be distributing the passes  … 

Lt Paul Jankowsky
OIC Pass and ID Unit
United Nations
Security and Safety Service


 [….]

From: Paul Jankowsky [jankowsky@un.org]
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 2:24 PM
To: Anne Bayefsky
Cc: Andrei Abramov; Erdwine Antoine; kerryp@state.gov; Malinda Mccormack; Joop Theunissen; Pass Office06
Subject: RE: Request for Temporary Passes for 25-26 November 2013
Dear Anne,   

…You can pick up the passes on Friday, 22 November. 

Lt. Paul Jankowsky
Officer in Charge
Pass and Identification Unit
United Nations
Security and Safety Service

[….]
  

From: Paul Jankowsky [jankowsky@un.org]
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 1:47 PM
To: Anne Bayefsky
Cc: Andrei Abramov; Erdwine Antoine; kerryp@state.gov; Joop Theunissen; Malinda Mccormack
Subject: RE: Request for Temporary Passes for 25-26 November 2013

Dear Anne, 

…we have agreed to issue temporary non-photo passes as representatives of your organization.  ….
 
Lt. Paul Jankowsky
Officer in Charge
Pass and Identification Unit
United Nations
Security and Safety Service


[….]

From:        Erdwine Antoine/NY/UNO 
To:        Paul Jankowsky/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Alison Eaton/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Susan Stratton/NY/UNO@UNHQ, 
Cc:        Andrei Abramov/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Joop Theunissen/NY/UNO@UNHQ 
Date:        11/11/2013 03:33 PM 
Subject:        Request for Temporary Passes for 25-26 November 2013 


Dear Paul, 

Kindly approve the request below for temporary passes for 25-26 November 2013.  The organisation Touro Institute on Human Rights and the Holocaust is in Special consultative status with ECOSOC. 
Can the passes please be ready by 12:00pm on Wednesday 20 November, 2013 

Regards 
Erdwine 


[attachment "November 2013 request for short-term pass.doc" deleted by Erdwine Antoine/NY/UNO] 

